
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2023 

 We hope you all have a safe and happy Thanksgiving! With the holidays coming up please be 

aware of schedule changes at the school. The week of Thanksgiving the kids will go to school on 

Monday the 20th and Tuesday the 21st but will be off Wednesday the 22nd thru Friday the 24th. AALC 

will be closed Thursday and Friday for Thanksgiving.  

 We are doing our annual Mac n Cheese drive at the center. We collect Mac n Cheese to donate 

to the food pantry. We will also be doing a different fundraiser starting November 1st. You can either 

take orders or send the link and let them order themselves. We will hand out one per family. If you 

need more we will get them to you. We have the biggest class in the building so there is no reason we 

cannot help out and raise the funds.  

 Please donate $1 for our morning snack. It is not fair to the few parents that donate extra each 

month. There are 32 kids on our roster and if every child brings in $1 that will be enough to get 

morning snacks for Mondays. It is also not fair to the teachers that have to pay out of pocket to buy 

snacks.  

 

Dates to Remember: 

11/20   School in session 

11/21   School in session 

11/22   No School 

11/23   AALC Closed/ Thanksgiving 

11/24   AALC Closed 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Alyssa  



Ms. Arianna 


